Minutes –July 19, 2020

Meeting started at 2:55 P.M.

Tom & Sue Mirro were our hosts at their beautiful home in Millstone, NJ

Reading of the past meeting minutes was waived.

Pat and Joanne were unable to attend this meeting because unfortunately they were under quarantine at this time.

July Anniversaries and birthdays were announced. Also get well to Don Dobres for ear surgery he had.

Attending meeting were potential members Dan & Anna Morhy from Allentown, PA. They have a Fiesta Red 56' T Bird.

Congratulations to Toni & Bob Sabino on their new home and also they are expecting their second grandchild.

Treasury report: Beginning balance ending 2019 - \$32,162.70. Ending balance June - \$31,764.59.

Expenses: Bella Italia deposit for Xmas party - \$500.00

Morris Cty Park for picnic permit - \$275.00

Sweetheart Brunch - \$16.77

Thank you to all those who attended the Hackensack Hospital drive by to thank all the first responders who are still saving lives from this pandemic. Also to those who attended another drive by to NY which Paul Adamoff let us know about. It was to a Hospital and Nursing home with a lot of cars and motorcycles.

Mike Meehan is keeping busy working for Habitat for Humanity. Good job Mike. We had a moment of silence for Wendy Meehan. Rest in peace Wendy. We all thank her for all the hard work she has done for the club especially for our past convention we hosted.

As we all know Pat LeStrange has resigned from CTCI due to certain circumstances.

The deposit has been made for our Xmas party at Bella Italia but time will tell if it will happen due to pandemic.

Joe Kubat has finally retired now he can sit in his garage and watch the cars go by.

Sue brought sample pics of T Bird masks we can have made with several designs , etc. The most popular style will be chosen $\,$, The cost will be approximately \$8.00

We did not have a 50/50 drawing .

August 16th will be our annual picnic. It has been decided that the club will provide hot dogs and hamburgers, water, soda, dessert and all other food will be brought individually by those attending: such as snack, salads, etc. MASKS will be strongly encouraged when necessary. Social distance, hand sanitizers. Everyone knows the drill by now. We all want to keep everyone safe and pray this pandemic will diminish sooner than later. **NOTE:** as of this moment there is a limit of 50 people than can attend picnic per state law. This can change so sign up ASAP if you are attending picnic.

Meeting adjourned at 3:40